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THE WYCHWOODS LOCAL HISTORY SOCIETY

The Winter meetings of the society will now be under way. They are held on
the second Tuesday of each month. Coffee and biscuits are served from
7.00 p.m. followed by a talk at 7.30 p.m.

The AGM was held on the 10th September when it was decided to hold the
subscription at £4 for an individual or £6 for a couple, and £6 for an overseas
member, which includes a copy of Wychwoods History when published.
Visitors are welcome to all meetings at a charge of £1 per person per visit.

Subscriptions (payable to WLHS) can be paid at any meeting or sent to
Duncan Waugh, The Old Till House, High Street, Shipton under Wychwood,
OX7 6DQ.

During the summer months two guided tours around Burford were enjoyed.
These followed the talk given earlier by Jo Peeler on Burford’s past. Outdoor
activities begin with field walking on the weekend of 28/29th September —
anyone interested please contact Sue Jourdan (830179)

Future meetings:-

8 October Shipton Sherborne Water Meadows.
Andy Mayled.
12 November Milton In search of the White Horse.
The White Horse Hill Project.
David Miles.
10 December Shipton King Alfred — The Fact and the The
Fantasy. Tim Porter.

John Rawlins. Tel - 01993 830668

St. Simon and St. Jude
CHRISTMAS FAYRE
MILTON VILLAGE HALL
on Saturday November 30th at 2.00 p.m.

THE ROYAL BRITISH LEGION BAZAAR

The Burford and District Branch of The Royal British Legion — which
includes the Wychwoods — held a Bazaar in the Warwick Hall, Burford on
Saturday 31st August last. The Committee would like to thank all those
people who generously donated items and to those who attended, making the
Bazaar a success by raising some £1,850. Thankyou all.



